DATE: 15/10/2007

SAHRA REF: 9/2/253/0003

Mary Leslie

SAHRA, Archaeology, Palaeontology and Meteorite Unit
111 Harrington Street

Cape Town

8000

Dear Mrs. Leslie

EXEMPTION OF THE FOLLOWING PROPOSED VODACOM BASE STATIONS AND
MASTS FROM FULL HIA INVESTIGATION; RIVERSCROSS, BURGERSFORT TOWN
AND VAN COLLERSPAS

After investigation of the above mentioned sites the following
recommendations are given regarding the applicability of a full HIA study;

BERGZICHT; The site lies within a developed area with no indications of
historically important sites. Successive construction projects on the site would
have obliterated any significant heritage sites. It is recommended that the site
be exempt from full HIA investigation.

Should you have any questions regarding these recommendations please
contact us at any time.



Sincerely
Stephan Gaigher
(Senior Partner for AINP)




